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Governor Haley – I don’t understand where the $1.8 billion is actually coming 
from in your road repair plan.  The gas tax will increase while the income tax 
decreases, more or less in proportion.  It seems to me that the net effect will be 
to decrease state revenue by the $1.8 billion.  I must be missing something here.

 

Doug Young
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